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On 10/15/2024 MIAP transported the cremains of four veterans to the 
Naval Hospital in Bremerton, WA. The cremains were turned over to 
the Burial-at-Sea Program Coordinator. The cremains were in the 
appropriate biodegradable urns. We provided a folded flag for each 
veteran. MIAP will be notified when their burial mission has been 
scheduled and, again, when it has been completed. 
 
The cremains were recovered with cooperation from Dignity 
Memorial’s Butterworth Funeral Home and the Lake View Cemetery, 
both in Seattle. 
 
The three Navy Veterans served in the Civil War, WWI and WWII. The 
USMC Veteran served in the Korean War.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Thomas E. Keating 
Washington State Coordinator 
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